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 Roger Mason This proposal extends first floor construction over the ground floor extension from the room previously built out 

from the rear wall that I objected to unsuccessfully in 2013 to 2014 because it blocked light from my Ground 

Floor Flat 1. The balustrade and privacy screen will increase the area of extensions at 29 Prince of Wales 

Road, currently 8 square metres, to 12.5 square metres. The resident of the first floor flat has already placed 

planters on the roof of the ground floor extension and sat on the roof during summer without using a privacy 

screen and I see no reason why one is needed now. Rear extensions at No.29 have changed the area at the 

rear of my flat by blocking light from my kitchen and lounge windows and I object to further blockage.
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